
Greetings house municipal government and housing community members.  
 
I fully support the bill H 7060. 
After living on the seapowet cove and marsh for over fifty years I have a great view of the activities in 
this pristine water way. I swim and kayak and enjoy watching so many people use this unspoiled body of 
water and shoreline.  
It is my understanding that this area set up for recreational use only and should never be allowed for 
any type of commercial use. 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Richard Metcalf  
 
 


